CABLEGRAMS: REGISTER, ARUBA TELEPHONE

Es

Lloyd's Register nf Shipping,

San Nicholas,

Aruba, N.W.L

EOPY
S 27th April, 1954

The Principal Surveyor
New York.

Dear Sir:

SS. "BARBOSA"

I herewith enclose copy of letter received from
Mr. J. Drenthe, Superintendent Engineer of the Shell Caribbean
Petroleum Company, of Venezuela.

The boiler of this vessel was surveyed by me on

March 18, 195l at Maracaibo as stated on Report No. 10627, issued
from this office.

The boiler Safety Valves were not then adjusted and to
save further expense of an additinmnal visit to Maracaibo, it was
requested, as in previous surveys, that a letter be forwarded
when the valves were adjusted by the Owners' Representatives.
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Yours faithfully,
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